
Pulpit Announcements 
Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

July 10, 2022 
 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to KARE in Kershaw. 
This is one of our local social outreach centers. We’re happy to support them 
in their important work! 

 
• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in memory of Mark Nissen. 

May he rest in peace! 
 

• This coming Saturday, July 16, at 11:00 AM Mass, we’ll have our annual 
Scapular Mass in honor of Our Lady of Mount Carmel. All are welcome. 
Those present will have the opportunity to be invested, or re-invested, in the 
Brown Scapular.  
 

• On Tuesday, July 19, at our Noon daily Mass, the newly ordained transitional 
Deacon Peter Rusciolelli will serve and preach the Mass. Many of us have 
watched Peter go through his time of formation. This is a blessed opportunity 
for us to see him serve as a Deacon! 
 

• In response to a direct request of our Bishop, the parish will be starting a new 
Adoration time on Thursdays from 10:15 AM – 11:15 AM. The Holy Hour is 
for vocations to the priesthood. It will begin on Thursday, July 21. All are 
welcome! 

 
 

 

https://www.kershawkare.org/

